
 
 

DATE: January 11, 2017 

 

TO: Prospective Respondents  

 

FROM: Tina Spurlock, Procurement Specialist, Office of Financial Services 

 

SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Invitation to Offer #LRS1297 – Beck Ranch, Volusia County 

 

Because Monday, January 16, 2017, is a holiday (Martin Luther King Day), which is the original 

date scheduled for the Mandatory Inspection of the property, the date of the inspection has been 

changed to Wednesday, January 18, 2017, at 11:00 am at the Beck Ranch property.  

 

NOTE:  The response due date for this solicitation remains as 2:00 pm, January 31, 2017. 

 

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the OFFER RESPONSE FORM provided in 

the Invitation to Offer document.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at tspurlock@sjrwmd.com or at (386) 329-4313. 
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